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Sunday 26 June Trinity 2 and patronal Festival of St John the Baptist 
9.30am  Matins     Ockley 
10.30am Family Communion    Capel 
 

Wednesday 22 June 
9-12noon Pavilion Café     Cricket Pavilion, Ockley 
 
 

Saturday 2 July 
!0am – 4pm Military Show    Capel 
 

Sunday 3 July  
10.30am Parish Service    Capel 
12noon  Baptism    Ockley 
10am-4pm Military Show    Capel 
3-5pm  Church Teas    Ockley 
 

Wednesday 29 June 
9-12noon Pavilion Café     Cricket Pavilion, Ockley 
 

Sunday 10 July 
9.30am  Matins     Ockley 
100.30am Café Church    The Crown, Capel  
 
 

‘John replied in the words of Isaiah the prophet, “I am the voice of one calling in the 
wilderness.  Make straight the way for the Lord.”’ 

John 1:23 
 

 

 
 
 

Parish of Capel and Ockley 
 

Sunday 26 June 2022 
Trinity 2 & Patronal Festival  
of St John the Baptist 

 
Welcome to your church 

PRAYERS 
Dear Lord, we bring before you a broken world in need of much healing.  Please 
bring your abundant love to all those who are suffering, your wisdom to those 
who rule and your strength to those who feel weighed down by the burdens of 
their lives.  Teach us to follow your path and move ever towards the light of your 
goodness.  Amen 
 

Gracious God, sustain, strengthen and heal through the power of the Holy Spirit 
those who are sick and suffering.  May they be bought to health and wholeness 
through the mercy of Christ.  We particularly pray for Jennifer Morshead, Sally 
Calvert, Nicky, Sandy, Beryl, Pat, Spencer Thorpe, Ellie, Margaret Dale, Eileen 
Steeden, Simon, Charlie, Eddie, Pat, Mark and Judy. 
 

We remember all those who have been recently bereaved and offer our love and 
support to the families of Angela Broster and Pamela Hinks.  May they rest in 
peace and rise in glory. 
 

We pray for our sister church St Mary Magdalene as they prepare to join with St 
John’s in North Holmwood in a new united parish. 
 

Donation to the DEC Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal.  Thank you for all your 
donations to our collection for Ukraine.  Our two churches have raised more than 
£1,300. 
 

Thank you to everyone who helped at the vicarage fete yesterday, we couldn’t 
have done it without you! 
 

Last Call:  Help setting up for the Military Fair.  We are running the tea and 
cake stall at this event and will be setting up on Thursday 30 June 10-1pm.  Please 
do sign the list in church if you can help on this day – we need about 8 people. 
 

Dates for your Diary: 
Murder Mystery play yes, it’s back, the famous Murder Mystery play in aid of 
church funds will be on  23 September at Ockley and 24 September  at Capel.  
Details about where to purchase tickets later. 
 

 


